GHS Announcements
Friday, May 5, 2017

MISC
SENIORS!!!!!
Please turn in your Post Senior Information Sheet to Mrs. Plagge or your counselor ASAP!!! All graduating seniors are required to fill out this form. If you have questions, or would like to pick up a copy of the form to fill out, stop into the Counseling Office!

The Tiger Den will be closed until next week.

Prom pictures are in the office.

APEX STUDENTS: If you have been taking a class for more than one trimester, and are not done by May 26, you will be recommended for summer school.  
ATHLETICS

~ Girls Golf - 3:30 @ Newton (Westwood Golf Course). Please dismiss Team at 1:50. 
The Booster Club is in desperate need of concession stand volunteers for the middle school boys’ conference track meet Tuesday May 9th.  Please check your schedules and sign up.  This is a great opportunity for students to get some community service hours. Signups can be done online by accessing the following link:  www.SignUpGenius.com/go/4090C48AFA62AA4FD0-2017
The Grinnell boys’ soccer teams showed great determination shutting out #10 Hudson 2-0. The boys remain undefeated at home and registered their second shut out of the season. The back line lead by Wyatt Dillon played great. For the second goal, Wyatt had a heads up play by taking a quick goal kick, which caught Hudson off guard. The ball bounced over the Hudson's defenders and Caleb Heinselman ran onto it hitting a half volley laser past the keeper into the bottom left corner from 35 yards out. The game-winning goal came from Ethan Bailey challenging the keeper and heading the ball in off a cross from Ean Honeycutt. Logan Strawser had 5 saves. The JV team lost 0-2, but played their best soccer of the season. They were connecting passing and creating chances. They let two boys get free on breakaways which resulted in the two goals. 

Come to the cheerleading open gym this Saturday, May 6 from 2:30-4:30 pm in the Kriegel Gym. It is open to any student in grades 7-12 who would like to learn some cheerleading stunts. Ryan and Sarah Dahlby Albright will be there to facilitate. Please use the main doors to the school as the hallway will be locked. Hope to see you there!

Get your teams together, and try not to get hit...FCA is putting on another dodgeball tournament on May 10th in the Kriegel Gym starting at 7:00 P.M.!!!  If you are interested in competing in the tournament your team will need exactly six people, and $3.00 from all six players on the team must be turned into JP Dugas.  If you have any questions about the tournament please email JP at: dugasjea@grinnell-k12.org.
COUNSELING OFFICE

​

CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Have you ever tried arguing with a Mobiüs strip? It's pretty... ONE-SIDED! Come to Math Club this week (Monday after school in Mr. Baker's room) to play with Mobiüs strips and make some mathematical origami! Contact Molly Skouson (skousonm@grinnell.edu) for more information.
Film Club will be meeting after school in Room 14 on Monday, May 8th, to watch "The Sixth Sense." All who are interested are welcomed to attend! 

